
The bulk of my time lately for special projects has been spent strengthening the security in the computer 
session timer software I wrote, and tweaking that software to be used at the branches finally. I have it 
working at Bronson Branch now and will be going to the other 4 branches to load it in the coming days.

Besides our usual upkeep duties and staff and public support, we have been updating software on our 
desktop computers and continuing testing and tweaking for our upgrade to Windows 7 later this year.

I also held a very productive training and orientation day for our new Children’s and Youth services 
coordinators.
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